
Case Study   |   Kira Labs

Kira Labs:
Enabling “Fast Beauty” 
Product Development 

Challenge
Kira Labs is a leading marketer and manufacturer of beauty innovations, 
featured in more than 10,000 stores and 100 countries around the world. 

The company is known for its “fast fashion” approach to beauty, which 
focuses on rapid product development to deliver the latest consumer 
trends from idea to store shelves as quickly as possible.

With trends constantly changing and the company’s specifi cations 
growing, Kira Labs needed a better way to manage its specs. Its ERP 
system was too rigid, so the company began looking for a solution that 
would enable it to quickly iterate on customer feedback, collaborate 
across teams, and bring new products to market faster than ever. 

Solution
With Specright, Kira Labs centralized thousands of specifi cations, 
ranging from raw materials, formulas, packaging, bill of materials, all the 
way to fi nished goods. This enabled the company to create an internal 
dictionary and product catalog, with consistent vocabulary, naming 
conventions, and specifi cation linkages. 

Impact 
With Specright, Kira Labs reduced the time it takes to create a BOM 
during the product development cycle by 75%, from four weeks to one 
week. Specright also increased collaboration across sales, operations, 
and product development teams, eliminating confl ict that used to arise 
from debates about spec versions and administrative tasks related to 
spec management.

Furthermore, having specs in one place and easily searchable has 
transformed the way Kira Labs makes decisions. By tying sales data to 
formulas and even packaging, Kira Labs can make decisions not only 
based on team input, but on actual sales performance. The company 
is also starting to use this data in procurement to organize and sort 
purchase orders to take advantage of cost savings.

As we add more specs and 

run them against sales, we 

can see what truly adds 

value. In typical sales by 

catalog or contract manufac-

turing, it’s hard to move past 

someone saying, “I feel.” 

With Specright, we can 

see if the data supports a 

change or not. Being able 

to review specs with sales 

data is changing the way 

we do business.” 
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